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11-24-14 

Greetings. 
  
There has been limited movement and harvest of bison. Over the weekend, an additional bull bison was 
taken by a state hunter on the west side (HD-395), bringing the total to 3. Treaty tribes have provided 
updates indicating no recent harvest of bison. 
  
FWP personnel have reported there are no bison currently in Montana hunt districts. 
  
Regards,   
  
-------------------------- 
  
Andrea Jones 
Information and Education Manager 
Montana Fish, Wildlife & Parks 
Region 3 - Bozeman 
Phone: 406-994-6931 
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